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Greetings to you our dear parents and guardians. We hope you had a 
wonderful week. It is our pleasure to inform you that midyear examinations 
started smoothly on Monday and we are optimistic that all students will 
produce good results a inations 
will end on the 25th of July and lessons will resume in order to cover more 
ground before the elections.

We are happy to inform you that we purchased Three hundred and thirty-
three (333) Cambridge textbooks which are now available at the library. 
If a learner wishes to get a book can borrow it from the library.

As a school, we are pleased to inform you that we have upgraded our 
computer labs and we have purchased ten (10) Hp Core i5 Desktops. We 
will continue to upgrade in order to make sure that learners write their 
examinations using compatible machines.

 On fees payment, we advise all those on payment plans to come clear their 
fees arrears. All fees must be cleared before the term ends in order to avoid 
any inconveniences. We would like to thank all the supportive parents who 
were able to bring bond paper to the school in order to smoothly run our 
revision programs and print our midyear examinations.

Once again we would want to thank parents who came over to Prince Edward to support our rugby boys. It really 
motivated them as they gave a sterling performance on Saturday. Our volleyball teams also represented us well when 
they went out to Mugurehouse. Thanks to all the sta ho accompanied our teams and the parents at large.  

22 July     Interhouse Competitions

Parents are urged to pay up the 
registration fees for candidates on 
time in order to avoid late entries.

A c a d e m i c s

S p o r t s

U14 vs Prince Edwards won 5-0

U14vs Harare West drew 5-5

U15 vs Prince Edward lost 7-12

U20 vs St Ignatius won 2-0

U20 vs Dominican Convent w 2-0

U20 vs Sordibury won 2-0

U20 vs Mugure House lost 0-2

U20 vs Kutama lost 0-2

U20vs St Ignatius lost 0-2

U20 vs Mugure House lost 0-2

 

R u gb y b o ys V o l l e y b a l l  G i r l s V o l l e y b a l l  B o y s



T h a n k  Y o u

As we are in our exam week, we have 

notice except for the St John's College 
Volleyball Tournament to be held on 
Saturday at St John's College in Borrowdale. 
We wish them well as they represent Nattie. 

You are encouraged to start 
preparations for 3rd term sports I .e.  

Cricket,  Tennis,  Swimming, 
Basketball  and Volleyball .  

We are also going to have our Ball  
Games inter-house and family fun 

day on the 22nd of July.  Parents are 
all  invited to this shut event as we 

count down to end of the winter 
season. Parents teams will  also take 

part against staff members so 
please come and enjoy the day with 

your children. 

R E M I N D E R S


